
From: Gillian Webber gillian.webber@ses.nsw.gov.au

Subject: RE: ID2297 West Yamba Urban Release Area (WYURA)
Date: 11 March 2024 at 9:11:21

To: Rob Donges rdongesyamba@icloud.com
Cc: NSW SES Risk Reduction rra@ses.nsw.gov.au, Belinda Devine belinda.devine@ses.nsw.gov.au, Michael

Stubbs michael.stubbs@one.ses.nsw.gov.au



Good afternoon Rob,
 
Thank you for sending the BMT West Yamba Flood Evacuation Plan (2023) and request for status of the Clarence Valley Local Flood Emergency Sub Plan for the 52/54 Miles
Street, Yamba, residential lot subdivision requirements.
 
Our North Eastern Zone teams in the Northern Rivers have been working hard and the Yamba Sector of the Clarence Valley Flood Emergency Sub Plan has been updated and
was tabled recently at the LEMC on Monday 26 Febraury 2024. Please find the link to the current plan here Clarence Valley Local Flood Emergency Sub Plan 2023. Volume 3,
Chapter 2: Clarence Valley NSW SES Locality Response Arrangements includes Yamba Sector on page 47. Evacuation triggers on page 8 of the BMT West Yamba Flood Evacuation
Plan are consistent with the Local Flood Emergency Sub Plan Yamba Sector.
 
While Volume 1 of the NSW Local Flood Emergency Sub Plans are endorsed by the LEMC, the Volume 2 and Volume 3 are tabled (don’t require endorsing) and amendments
entered to the plan include updates following flood events, updates to Flood Risk Management Studies and Plans, updates to Dam Emergency Plans, and updates to the State
EMPLAN.
 
Kind regards,
Gillian
 

Gillian Webber
Planning Coordinator (Regional) Risk Assessment | Emergency Risk Management

NSW State Emergency Service

E rra@ses.nsw.gov.au  

56-58 Knox Street GOULBURN NSW 2580

www.ses.nsw.gov.au

 

MISSION - NSW SES SAVING LIVES AND PROTECTING COMMUNITIES

VISION - BE THE BEST VOLUNTEER EMERGENCY SERVICE IN AUSTRALIA

FOR EMERGENCY HELP IN FLOODS AND STORMS CALL THE NSW SES ON 132 500

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you

are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this

message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the NSW State

Emergency Service.

 
 
 

From: Rob Donges <rdongesyamba@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 12:26 PM
To: Belinda Devine <belinda.devine@ses.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Neil Garrard <ngarrard@bigpond.net.au>; John Harrison <johnh@urbansolutions.net.au>; Jim Dougherty <jimd@westlawn.com.au>; frank@muirburnside.com; Andy
Fletcher <afletcher@surveyorsnorthcoast.com.au>
Subject: Fwd:
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

 

 
Rob Donges - Planning Consultant Phone: 0467 664 633
 

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Lesley McBay <lesleymcbay@hotmail.com>
Subject:
Date: Feb 1, 2024 at 12:21 PM
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